Dear Parents,

Here are some photos from last week:

Collecting and building with leaves on the playground. This turned into a type of hide-and-seek game,
which is a good use of their problem-solving and social skills.

A group effort to build a castle almost as tall as them. The children intentionally built it hollow so they
could drop and store other classroom items inside. A lot of self-initiated science and math happening
here.




Storyteller Mr. Mitchell visited on Wednesday. Engaging in storytelling allows them to practice their
listening skills, as well as encourages creative thinking.




Thank you, Marcus, for bringing snack. Evelyn is our next snack helper. And, Happy Birthday, Riley!

Have a wonderful Spring Break! We will see you back in the classroom on the 26th!

Love,
Amanda and Caroline



